
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
CERTIFIED MAIL - RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED 
 
 
 
March 13, 2012 
 
 
Mr. Wes Christensen 
Senior Vice President NGL Operations 
OneOK Partners North System, L.L.C. 
100 West 5th Street 
Tulsa, OK  74103 
 
 
Re:  CPF No. 3-2009-5019 
 
 
Dear Mr. Christensen: 
 
On August 6, 2010, the Pipeline and Hazardous Materials Safety Administration (PHMSA) 
issued to ONEOK North System, LLC a Final Order for CPF 3-2009-5019.  The Order 
included a Compliance Order and the requirement to take corrective actions on your North 
System assets in the Morris and Lemont, IL areas.  On September 3, 2010, we received 
correspondence from you detailing what was done to comply with the Final Order.  Based on 
that response, as well as some follow-up documentation provided by your personnel, it has 
been determined that you have complied with the terms of this Order. 
 
Accordingly, this case is now closed and no further action is contemplated with respect to the 
matters involved in this case.  Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
David Barrett 
Director, Central Region 
Pipeline and Hazardous Materials Safety Administration 
 


